2 Day Class St. John's Preschool March 2024

Happy (almost) spring everyone! This month we will be learning about Pete the Cat and Easter. To celebrate Easter, we will be visiting with special guest Cindy for a simple/child friendly explanation of the holiday. The class will also be going on an egg hunt within the school before Easter.

School will be closed March 28th for spring break/ Easter.

March is a short but fun filled month!!!

Save the date: April 21st the preschool will be singing in church! More details to follow.

{Special Days

12th-Christian Ed.
14th-Asher ½ birthday
20th-Happy birthday
Grayson!
21st-Dance
26th- Easter Hunt
28th-No School
31st- Happy Easter!

{Contact info}

Please do not hesitate to contact either myself, Mrs. L, or Mrs. J with anything. We are available at drop off, pick up, via email and phone...

Class email: 2daysjuccn@gmail.com
Mrs. Babcock's cell 701-799-4806
Ms. Amanda (Director)
preschooldirector@sjuccnaz.org

{Reminders}

- -Please label all coats and sweaters.
- -Summer Program will be held this year. Details to follow!
- -Snack donations for March are M-Z
- -Book orders dues this month!
- -Please like and follow our public Facebook page...you could win a gift card!



SCAN ME

Mrs. Babcock, Mrs. L, and Mrs. J







St. John's UCC Preschool 3 Day

March 2024 Newsletter

Happy March! It's almost spring! This month we will start off by highlighting some of our favorite authors- Dr. Seuss and Eric Carle. We will continue to learn our alphabet sounds and writing our letters, and our sight words! We are moving right along! We will also have a reading incentive during the month of March (information to come soon!) We will finish out the month with learning about Easter, and having an egg hunt within the school!

Snacks- In March our snacks will be provided by families whose last names begin with M-Z. Thank you in advance!

Reminders/Information-

- Summer Program Sign-Ups will begin soon!
- Please call, email, or send us a Remind message if your child will be absent!
- Please continue to label your children's sweatshirts, jackets, hats, etc. This helps with confusion at the end of the day!
- Collection for the St. John UCC's Loaves and Fishes program begins this month.
 We are collecting BBQ sauce and noodles.
- Scholastic Orders due March 11th. Thank you for your orders and helping us earn points toward free books for our classroom!
- NO SCHOOL March 27th and 29th. Happy Easter!

Lunch Bunch Themes: 3/1 Movement, 3/8 Karate, 3/15 STEAM, 3/22 Yoga

We are looking forward to a fun March with our preschool class! As always, we are all available to address any concerns before or after school, as well as by email or Remind!

Mrs. L, Mrs. J, and Mrs. Mills